
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR 

REQUEST-FOR-PROPOSAL FOR CHILDSERVE - AMES KITCHEN REMODEL 

ChildServe is seeking proposals from qualified and experienced contractors to remodel the main 

kitchen space at our Ames, Iowa, location. Funding for this project is from governmental grant 

funding. 

The selected contractor will be responsible for meeting or exceeding all specifications listed in 

the Request for Proposal (RFP).  

Please see the complete RFP for further details. An electronic copy of the RFP is available by 

emailing: FacilitiesSupport@childserve.org. 

Proposal must be received by January 26, 2024, at 5:00 PM CST, after which time and date 

they will no longer be accepted.  

A final contract will be awarded to the most competitively priced and qualified proposal.  

Although price is of prime consideration, it is not the sole determining factor. As a recipient of 

governmental grant funds, ChildServe will also evaluate for all qualified small and minority 

businesses, women’s business enterprises, and labor surplus area firms. 

 
 


